Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2
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Newsletter for January 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello World Changers, here we are at the beginning of a new year that God has given us to continue to make a difference in people’s lives. I don’t know at this point what special event God has in store for me or this ministry for the coming year, but I know that I’m being receptive to the Spirit for guidance. 
The Lord has blessed us with an inside location for our Street Ministry in downtown Raleigh, NC for the winter months. The city of Raleigh is getting a building ready for all the groups that feed the homeless in the city. The building is across the street from where we normally give the Gospel message, feed, and give out supplies to the homeless.
 We were the first Evangelical group to give the message at the temporary location, and I couldn’t have asked for a better turn out and response to the message that I shared.
We went to Fayetteville, NC for another outreach at “The Bread House” and gave away all the remaining winter supplies that we had left, along with some medical supplies that we had. We also gave away 25 books of the Gospel of John. I told everyone to read and study this book so you can really know who Jesus is.
My personal goal this year is to try and build everyone up that I have contact with. I want them to feel their value in the Kingdom of God, Amen!

Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre
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